
Mark your calendars for 

Kindergarten Parent Night 

Thursday, February 11th 

at 5:30 

*Please make every effort for the parent that works with 

your child on the Practice Folder to attend this meeting.  

*Please sit in a room without any interruptions and have your 

device on mute. We will send home Parent Night notes on 

February 10, please have them near you during the 

meeting. The meeting link will be emailed.  

*You will receive your child’s Progress Report on February 10, 

please have it close by during the meeting. We ask that you 

sign and return the progress report on February 16. 

 

We will discuss the following: 

Kindergarten Power Standards, 

reading CVC words, 

reading sight words, 

writing CVC words, 

writing sentences, 

and upcoming math standards. 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting! 


